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Request to withdraw Westinghouse Topical Report WCAP-16182-P-A Addendum 1 /
WCAP-16182-NP-A Addendum 1, "Westinghouse BWR Control Rod CR 99 Licensing
Report - Addendum 1, Updated Design Limits," (Proprietary/Non-Proprietary) (TAC
NO. MD7989)

1) J. A. Gresham, Westinghouse, letter to the USNRC, "Submittal of WCAP- 16 182-P-A
Addendum 1 (P) / WCAP- 16 182-NP-A Addendum 1 (NP), "Westinghouse BWR Control
Rod CR 99 Licensing Report - Addendum 1, Updated Design Limits," (Proprietary/Non-
Proprietary) LTR-NRC-07-59, Rev. 1, April 9, 2008.

2) S. L. Rosenberg, NRC, letter to J. A. Gresham, Westinghouse, "Acceptance For
Review of Westinghouse Electric Company Topical Report (TR) WCAP- 16182-P,
Addendum 1, 'BWR Control Rod CR 99 Licensing Report - Addendum 1, Updated
Design Limits,' (TAC NO. MD7989)," April 28, 2008.

3) J. A. Gresham, Westinghouse, letter to the USNRC, "Response to NRC Request for
Additional Information Re: Westinghouse Electric Company Topical Report (TR)
WCAP-16182-P-A, Addendum 1, 'Westinghouse BWR Control Rod CR 99 Licensing
Report - Addendum 1, Updated Design Limits,' dated November 6, 2008 (TAC NO.
MD7989) and Submittal of WCAP- 16182-P-A/WCAP-16182-NP-A, Revision 1,
'Westinghouse BWR Control Rod CR 99 Licensing Report - Update to Mechanical
Design Limits,' dated October 2009 (Proprietary/Non-Proprietary)," LTR-NRC-09-50,
November 10, 2009.

4) S. L. Rosenberg, NRC, letter to J. A. Gresham, Westinghouse, "Acceptance For
Review of Westinghouse Electric Company Topical Report (TR) WCAP-16182-P,
Revision 1, 'Westinghouse BWR Control Rod CR 99 Licensing Report - Update to
Mechanical Design Limits,' (TAC NO. ME2630)," January 5, 2010.

Dear Sirs:

Based on the revised submittal (Reference 3) and acceptance for, NRC review (Reference 4) of WCAP-
16182-P-A Revision 1 / WCAP-16 182-NP-A, Revision 1, "Westinghouse BWR Control Rod CR 99
Licensing Report - Update to Mechanical Design Limits," Westinghouse respectfully requests to
withdraw the Addendum 1 version of this topical. Addendum 1 was originally submitted by Reference 1
and accepted for NRC review by Reference 2. The Revision 1 version of the submittal is intended to
incorporate staff comments, and supersede the previously submitted Addendum 1.
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If you have further questions regarding this request, please contact Kris Cummings, Manager, Fuel
Engineering Licensing or Michael Riggs, Fuel Engineering Licensing.

JA.Greshamn, Manager

Regulatory Compliance and Plant Licensing

cc: E. Lenning, NRR




